
Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriation Act (CRRSAA) 
 
On February, 18, 2021 a letter was sent to the student body about CTC’s plan for the disbursement of 
the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) of 2021. CTC planned a 
two-stage process for the disbursement of funds. In stage one, students with a qualifying EFC on their 
FAFSA were automatically awarded $500. Stage two began on March 12, 2021. In this stage eligible 
students could apply for aid if the pandemic caused financial need for the student.  
 
Originally, the application was scheduled to close on April 12, 2021. CTC has made the decision to leave 
the application open for an additional three weeks, until May 3, 2021. CTC will also now accept 
applications from dual enrollment students. All students who were not previously awarded in stage one 
or stage two are encouraged to apply if the pandemic has caused financial hardship.  
 
Eligible students must (still) be enrolled for spring semester, must not be a visiting transient student and 
must not be coded, for residency purposes, as an international student. 
 
Stage Two CRRSAA Application  
 
Questions?  
Please contact the Office of the Vice President of Student Affairs at vpsa@ChattahoocheeTech.edu 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchattahoocheetech.presence.io%2Fform%2Fchattahoochee-tech-crrsaa-application&data=04%7C01%7Cjnelson%40chattahoocheetech.edu%7C710bccd06ab341e07b9508d8fdcf5bac%7C74981b26ccc14e7eafc6720c4c6b0050%7C1%7C0%7C637538414352719965%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=cVr316vT%2BXmp1XZ%2FGgVez6Nu3VIZRVOWV%2Fn%2B4LqUPZ4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:vpsa@ChattahoocheeTech.edu

